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Hello all, 

Following the Superintendents meeting on 9/23, I've spoken with Dr. Coakley and gotten the direction to move
forward with a legislative dinner for board members in December. After reviewing everyone's board calendars and
accounting for legislative days as well as the COSA Law Conference, we only have one viable date. Please place a hold
on your board members' calendars for the evening of Thursday, December 15th, with final location and times tbd
shortly. Superintendents are welcomed and encouraged to attend, though we will still hold a separate event for
superintendents to meet with legislators in January. 

I'm coordinating with PPS' Gov Relations team and we will be holding a planning meeting in November, with each district
invited to have two board members attend. At that meeting we will gather board member input on the structure of the
discussion, as well as district-informed talking points in support of our shared regional priorities (as identified by
superintendents). Please look for an email from Heather, who will be reaching out to help schedule this November
planning meeting. 

Thanks all and Happy Friday, 
Stacy 
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